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From: Keith McCrary

To: Walter Williams

Date: 9/28/2015 8:58 AM
Subject: Fwd: RE: Petition #548

>>> "Jay, Tom (MDOT)" <JayT@michigan.gov> 9/25/2015 11:14 AM >>>

Keith,

As we just discussed, Robert and | have reviewed the information on the attachments and find no
problem with the request.

| believe that the Service Drives have been turned back to the City and MDOT has no issue with a
technical,

3’ sub surface encroachment (under the sidewalk) in the areas shown, provided that the sidewalk is
replaced.

Please let me know if there is any additional information that | may provide.

Thank you, Tom Jay
Real Estate Manager
MDOT Real Estate
18101 W. 9 Mile Rd
Southfield, M| 48075

Cell (586) 405-1430

From: Kratofil, Tony (MDOT)

Sent: Thursday, September 24, 2015 4:26 PM

To: Keith McCrary <mccraryk@detroitmi.gov>; Jay, Tom (MDOT) <JayT@michigan.gov>

Cc: Screws, Rita (MDOT) <ScrewsR@michigan.gov>; Mueller, Eric (MDOT) <MuellerE@michigan.gov>
Subject: Re: Petition #548

Tom,
Can you please assist on this? Thanks.

Tony Kratofil, PE

Metro Region Engineer

Michigan Department of Transportation
18101 W. Nine Mile Road

Southfield, MI 48075

Mobile: 248-361-0273

Fax: 248-569-7718
kratofilt@michigan.gov
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On Sep 24, 2015, at 3:58 PM, Keith McCrary <mccrarvk@detroitmi.aov> wrote:

Hello,

I have a petition (x548) that we are processing. The service drive has an encroachment. See
attachments.

Does the State need to be contacted regarding the encroachment into their ROW ? If so do
you know who I should contact ?

Keith McCrary

Supervisor of Maps and Records

Survey Bureau

City Engineering Division

Department of Public Works
<tel:3132243970>313-224-3970<el:3132243970>
mecrarvk@detroitmi.gov<mailto:mecraryk@detroitmi.gov>

Mike Duggan, Mayor

Walter Williams 9/24/2015 2:25 PM >>>
FYI

Sincerely

Walter L. Williams

Sr. GIS Support Technician

Survey Bureau

City Engineering Division

Department of Public Works
313-224-3970<tel:3132243970>
williamswl@detroitmi.qov<mailto:williamswl@detroitmi.aov>

Mike Duggan, Mayor

Walter Williams 3/12/2015 10:27 AM >>>
Please sign and return,

Respond no later than two weeks from today (3/26/15).
Please "DO NOT FAX" your response.

Sincerely
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Walter L. Williams

Sr. GIS Support Technician

Survey Bureau

City Engineering Division

Department of Public Works
313-224-3970<tel:3132243970>
williamswl@detroitmi.qov<mailto:williamswl@detroitmi.qov>

Mike Duggan, Mayor

<Encroachment & Vacation Sheet 1.pdf>
<Encroachment Sheet 2.pdf>

<Encroachment Sheet 3.pdf>

<x548.pdf>

<x548 Notice of Proposed Change in Property.pdf>
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